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Dear Adam Vaughan 
 
RE: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST  
 
Thank you for your request for information received on 08 July 2021.  Further 
to our acknowledgement of 14/7/21 , I am writing to provide the Council’s 
response to your enquiry.  This is provided at the end of this letter. 
 
I trust that your questions have been satisfactorily answered.  If you have any 
questions about this response then please contact me again via 
ECSFeedback@southglos.gov.uk or at the address below.   
 
If you are not happy with this response you have the right to request an 
internal review by emailing ECSFeedback@southglos.gov.uk.  Please quote 
the reference number above when contacting the Council again. 
 
If you remain dissatisfied with the outcome of the internal review you may 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO).  The ICO can 
be contacted at: The Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, 
Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or via their website at 
www.ico.org.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Andrew Whitehead 
Transport and Environmental Policy Manager 
 
cc ECSFeedback@southglos.gov.uk  
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FOI request reference: FIDP/016656-21 Request Title:  Enquiry about Green number plate initiatives  

Date received: 9/7/21 Service areas: Environment and Community Services  

Date responded: 14/7/2021  

 

FOI Request Questions Responses 

On 8 December 2020 the UK government launched a green 
number plate scheme, which it said could help "motorists benefit 
from local initiatives such as cheaper parking and cost-free entry 
into zero-emission zones." 
 
 
 
Please could you tell me if you have implemented any policies 
since 8 December that benefit owners of green number plates (yes 
or no). If the answer is yes, please could you list the names of the 
policies/measures. 

No, South Gloucestershire Council have not implemented any policies 
since 8 December that benefit owners of green number plates. 

 


